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Dear Parent:

Our website has been designed to be more interactive.  We will be photographing memorable moments throughout each week and including a page dedicated to the weekly recipients of the “Players of the Week” trophies.  Therefore, we will be taking pictures of your children.  Please let us know if this meets your approval by signing one of the options below.








Sincerely, 
                               




Michael

I allow my child _______________________________ to be photographed.      

Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________________

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I Do Not allow my child _____________________________________ to be photographed.  
Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________________
